James Estelle

Please do not do this; New Mexico cannot afford to make itself any more hostile to industrial and
economic activities. Avoiding heat exhaustion comes from proper training and planning and this law
will not help; only hinder the number of people who can find jobs in the region.

These guidelines are not reasonable and will kill jobs en masse, casting hundreds of thousands of
families into poverty in an already poverty-stricken state.

The nation as a whole wants to reindustrialize and create economic prosperity in the US again;
ridiculous laws like this are why every company that could employ people elsewhere did exactly
that, which destroyed the manufacturing base of the US and greatly damaged our energy production
as well.



